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Draft Recommendation: 
 
“That Council repeal By-Law 2019-80 being a By-Law Governing the 
Calling, Place and Proceeding of Meetings (Procedural By-Law) and 
authorize the City Clerk to bring forward a new Procedural By-Law as 
set out in Report to Council CORP 2025-093 dated August 22, 2025 

from Karen McIsaac and Peter Leckie.” 


